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AIlA - Confirms PSE4 discounted standard
charges

Auckland International Airport Limited (“Auckland Airport”) publishes Price Setting Event 4
("PSE4") discounted standard charges, effective from 1 July 2025.

Auckland Airport previously advised the market of the decision to discount airline charges for the
final two years of PSE4, bringing down the targeted return for the FY23 - FY27 pricing period
from 8.73% to 7.82%, within the Commerce Commission’s range of reasonable returns.

Over the next two financial years, Auckland Airport will discount per passenger airline charges on
an average basis by $1.08 for regional travel to $8.95, $1.74 for domestic jet travel to $12.75, and
$4.86 for international travel to $38.86'.

The updated schedule of charges and disclosure schedules are available at:

www.corporate.aucklandairport.co.nz/investors/regulation
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' Regional airline charge per passenger of $8.74 in FY26 and $9.15 in FY27. Domestic jet airline charge per
passenger of $12.45 in FY26 and $13.04 in FY27. International airline charge per passenger of $37.93 in
FY26 and $39.73 in FY27.
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